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Exciting news! Having been in the spa and beauty industry, and understanding the dangers of these
chemical has always led me to question how they are allowed in products that are often used daily
and stay on the body. I felt bad using them, so tried to source ones without chemicals that
endangerd people. Clients expected with all the government oversight agency's they were protected.
It will be interesting to see if the manufacturers have the funds and political connections to shut the
bill down.


